## Little Sips BIG ADVENTURES

Dear parent/guardian,

We would like to inform you of an important update regarding the school milk scheme, administered by Cool Milk. Mid-morning milk provides a much-needed nutritional boost and keeps children hydrated between breakfast and lunch. Children receive free milk until the age of 5. After that, they can continue to reap the benefits of mid-morning milk at a subsidised\* cost.

Due to challenging weather conditions this spring and summer resulting in reduced milk volumes and anticipated increases in winter feed costs, the price of milk for children over 5 will soon increase. This adjustment will help Cool Milk continue to support our valued dairy partners.

However, there is good news! If your child is already 5 or will be turning 5 soon, you can still lock in the current price. Simply register your child at <a href="https://www.coolmilk.com/register">www.coolmilk.com/register</a> and make a payment. You even have the option to pre-pay at the existing rate for the entire academic year.

For children who are already over 5, you can make payment immediately. If your child is still under 5, we will email you shortly before their 5th birthday with easy steps to continue their milk deliveries. Rest assured, we will continue providing free milk automatically until they turn 5.

If you already have a Cool Milk account, simply log in to your existing account and make the payment for the upcoming year. To register a sibling, select 'Add Child' and fill in their details—it's that simple!

Should you need further assistance, our customer service team is always here to help.

Kind regards,

Cool Milk

**☎**: 0800 321 3248 **□**: www.coolmilk.com



**SCAN TO REGISTER** 

<sup>\*</sup>Milk for under-5s is fully funded by DHSC via the Nursery Milk Scheme. Milk for over-5s is subsidised by Defra via the School Milk Scheme.